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Caramel Apple Sale

Y | Our CEA will be selling caramel apples on
October 9, at the Front Porch Flea Market
located at W8897 County Road M Coleman.
They are looking for volunteers to make the
caramel apples on October 7 and 8, as well as
people to help sell at the flea market on

October 9. A Signup Genius will be posted
soon for those who can help with this project.
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Upcoming Events

Sept. 15 - Lutheran Pioneers at Zion Peshtigo - 6:00-7:30 pm

Sept. 17 - Hot Lunch

Sept. 23 - Volleyball vs. Faith Christian @ Trinity Marinette - 4:30 pm
Sept. 25 - Peshtigo Historical Day Parade

Sept. 28 - Volleyball @ Bay City Christian - 5:00 pm

Sept. 30 - School Pictures

Sept. 30 - Volleyball @ St. Thomas Aquinas Marinette - 4:30 pm



Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will be chicken nuggets, buttered noodles and applesauce served
by Brady Charapata’s grandparents in honor of his birthday. The cost is $2 per person.
We are still looking for volunteers to serve next Friday, September 24 and 5 more slots

for the first semester. If you have any questions regarding hot lunch, please contact

Mrs. Sargent either by email at school@stjohnpeshtigo.org or by phone at
920-228-1563.

Immunizations

Just a reminder for parents to please ensure that your child's immunizations are up to

date. If you need a waiver form, please contact Mrs. Sargent as soon as possible.

Mission Offering

Our T1st semester mission offering is going to
WELS Christian Aid and Relief. This organization

provides valuable assistance to people in the

United States and around the world who are suffering from the effects of floods, fires,
earthquakes and other catastrophes. Mission offerings will be collected on Friday as
the children go to chapel in church. Last week we collected $53.50 bringing our total

semester offering to $91.15. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 - You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.

Peshtigo Historical Day Parade
Our school will be participating in the Peshtigo Historical Day Parade this year on

Saturday, September 25. The parade begins at 10:30 but we would like everyone to be
at our float spot by 10:15. Our spot in the parade is Line 2 Spot 23 on Wood Ave. We
will be handing out lollipops with information about our school attached to them.

Everyone from school is invited to come and be a part of the parade with us.
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